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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Non-Emergency Patient 
Transport Services (NEPTS). 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
1. Who provides your non-emergency patient transport services (NEPTS)? 
2. When does this contract run until? 
3. What is the value of this contract per annum (i.e. for 2023/24)? 
4. Do you contract your NEPTS for your organisation in isolation, or is it 
contracted jointly with other NHS organisations? If so, which other NHS 
organisations? 
5. Who is the best person to contact regarding the NEPTS service for your 
organisation? Please provide name, position and contact details where 
possible. 
 
Trust response: 
Patient Transport is a service provided by G4S on behalf of the NHS 
Integrated Care Board for Kent and Medway please contact them directly for 
further information. 
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